
On Tue, Jan 22, 2019 at 12:02 PM Laura <laura.gelblum@verizon.net> wrote: 

I am writing in support of the proposed limitations on where vape products, firearms and 

explosives may be sold in the village.  These products pose significant health and safety risks to 

our community, and especially our youth, and I appreciate the introduction of these measures to 

protect our well-being and safeguard the character of our neighborhoods. 

 

-Laura Gelblum 

45 Brewster Rd. 

 


